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Pack 645 Visits Lamorinda Weekly 

Pack 645 Photo Doug Kohen 

The 1st grade Cub Scouts of Lafayette Pack 645 paid us a visit on Friday, January 21. We had a great time with them, 
and received a nice thank you note from Cub Scout Jake. You're very welcome, Jake! 
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Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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